
Hickman, John

From: Joe Weismann [jweismann@usecology.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2012 1:06 PM
To: Hickman, John
Cc: Chad Hyslop; Albers, John P; Sharp, Loren; Baldwin, Thomas (DCPP); Sherman, Robert;

Sokolsky, David
Subject: RE: 3RD EXEMPTION REQUEST

John;
This email is in regards to PG&E's letter HBL-12-002, dated May 2, 2012, "Request for 10 CFR 20.002 Alternate Disposal
Approval, and 10 CFR 30.11 and 10 CFR 70.17 Exemption of Humboldt Bay Power Plant Waste For Disposal at US
Ecology, Inc." US Ecology hereby requests NRC approval of the PG&E request for exemptions to the requirements in 10
CFR 30.11 and 70.17. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Best regards,
Joe

Joseph J. Weismann, CHP
Radiation Program Manager
US Ecology, Inc.
iweismann@usecology.com

(o) 208-319-1634
(in) 845-551-7602

1


